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Chair Kropf, Vice Chairs Andersen and Walan and members of the House Judiciary 

Committee:  

I am writing to urge you to please pass HB 2007.  Gun free zones should be just that, 

gun free zones!  This issue is very important to me as my son attends a public high 

school in Portland and I spend a lot of time in healthcare settings all over the county.  

With the increased gun violence in Portland both in and out of schools, I am fearful 

every day when my son drives off to school.  Recenlty his school went into lock down 

and there was a period of time when I couldn't reach him...that truly frightned me.  

We had to have a discussion that evening about communcaition during such events, 

something I hope one day parents will not have to talk about at the dinner table.   

Thank you for listening. 

Jen litwin, Portland Oregon 


